
Michelle A. Robinson 
Assistant Vice President-Regulatory Affairs 

May 1,2002 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commissioner Clerk 
and Administrative Services 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Re: Docket No. 0001 21 C-TP 

FLTC0616 
201 North Franklin Street (33602) 
Post Office Box 11 0 
Tampa, Florida 33601-01 10 

Phone 813 483-2526 
Fax 81 3 223-4888 
michelle.robinson@verizon.com 

Consistent with my April 29, 2002 discussion with Lisa Harvey, this letter is sent to you in 
lieu of Verizon Florida’s (Verizon) response to staffs April 12, 2002 request for 
information in the above-referenced docket. Please note that Verizon intends to respond 
to the request and is currently working with staff to negotiate a revised due date for the 
request. 

It is Verizon’s understanding that once a revised due date is established, the Case 
Assignment and Scheduling Record (CASR) for this docket will be updated to reflect the 
revised date. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 81 3-483-2526. 

Sincerely, 

AU s Michelle A. Robinson 
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